
COUNCIL MEETINGS

(Council Chambers, Leongatha) 
Wednesday 17 August, 2.00pm

Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Council conduct its Meetings 
according to COVID Safe Plan 
requirements. 

Please contact the Governance Team 
for questions about Council Meetings.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following:

RFT/332 – Design & Construction of a 
Pedestrian Bridge and Elevated Walkway at 
Leongatha Rail Precinct

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Wednesday 
24 August 2022.

RFT/331 – Road Realignment – Gardner 
Lane, Poowong VIC 3988 

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 30 
August 2022.

RFT/330 – Design & Construction of AFL 
Sports Floodlighting at Four Locations 

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Monday 29 
August 2022.

There is still time to submit an 
application for Round one of 
Council’s Community Grants 
Program.
The program provides funding 
support for community initiatives 
that benefit South Gippsland 
residents and are open to 
local community groups and 
organisations.
For more information about the 
grants available or to make a grant 
application, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
grants

Submissions close 31 August 2022
If you require any assistance during 
your application, you can contact 
our Grants Team on 5662 9200 or by 
emailing  
grants@southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Community Grants Program
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Reception Closure

Next week, Council’s main reception in Leongatha will  
be closed for building works.

Reception will reopen on Monday 22 August.

During this time our friendly Customer Service team can 
still be contacted on 5662 9200 or you can visit our website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
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